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The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Governing Board met on Wednesday, 

September 10, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. in the Harry West Boardroom at the Atlanta Regional Commission 

office in downtown Atlanta and via Teams.  

 

Members Present  

Mr. Glenn Page, Chairman City of Atlanta Designee: Mr. Greg Eyerly 

Hon. Nicole Love Hendrickson, Vice Chair Cherokee County Designee: Ms. Jennifer Arp 

Dr. Mark Berry, Secretary/Treasurer Douglas County Designee: Mr. Gil Shearouse 

Hon. Lisa Cupid Fayette County Designee: Ms. Vanessa Tigert 

Hon. Lorraine Cochran-Johnson Forsyth County Designee: Ms. Mendy Moore 

Ms. Pamela Burnett Forsyth County Designee: Mr. Scott Adams 

Mr. Al Edwards Hall County Designee: Ms. Linda MacGregor 

Ms. Sara Ray Henry County Designee: Mr. Tony Carnell 

Mr. Darrell Rochester Paulding County Designee: Mr. Ray Wooten 

Mr. Tim Thoms  

Mr. Dave Williams  

Dr. Ben Jordan  

Members Not Present 
 

Hon. Alieka Anderson-Henry Hon. JaNice Van Ness 

Hon. Steve Taylor Mr. Gerald Pouncey 

Hon. Bill McKenzie  

Hon. Robb Pitts  

 

The following actions were taken: 

• The Chairman recognized the new Metro Water District Manager. 

•  The Board voted to adopt the May 6, 2025, Governing Board Meeting minutes, as 

amended by the Chairman. 

• The Board voted to adopt the June 17, 2025, Governing Board Meeting minutes.  

• The Chairman recognized the Hon. Tim Estes as a new Board member. 

• The Board voted to adopt a Water Resources Management Plan amendment for the City of 

Cartersville. 

• The Board voted to adopt a Water Resources Management Plan amendment for the Henry 

County Water Authority. 

• The Board heard a presentation from Mike Alexander (ARC) on Recent Population and 

Jobs Growth – Metropolitan Atlanta 

• The Board heard a presentation from Judy Adler (GEFA) on a GEFA Update and Special 



 

Focus on Hurricane Helene Resilience Funding 

• The Board heard updates on water supply, litigation, education and outreach, data centers, 

and on the development of the request for proposals to update the Water Resources 

Management Plan 


